
 

St Paul’s Catholic Primary      Long Term Plan    Year Groups: 1/2                    Academic Year: 2019-2020 

Subject Area 
Transition/Autumn 

1 
Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2 

 

Theme 
 

Incredible me! Plymouth on a 

postcard 

Blast off! Deep in the jungle… Land Ahoy! The Olympics  

Lead subject 

Science  

SMSC 

History 

Geography 

DT 

Science 

Geography 

Science 

History 

Geography 

Geography  

international  

Key text 

 

Traction man 

How to make a 

superhero  

 

Simon James?? 

David Mckee 

 

How do rockets fly? 

The boy from Mars 

Beegu 

 

What do you do with 

a tail like that?  

Where the wild 

things are 

 

Pirates go to school 

LOTS, The Diversity 

of Life on Earth by 

Nicola Davies and 

Emily Sutton 

 

The boy who learned to 

fly - literacy shed 

Hook 

 

Team building 

afternoon  

 

Nora and Bruno send 

postcards and 

pictures 

 

Space Dome 

 

 

Explorers kit left in 

class and roleplay 

area 

 

Pirate ship role play  

 

 

Bag full of objects/flags 

around the world 

 
Outcome/Purpose for 

learning 

 

Aspirations day 

 

To create a leaflet 

about Plymouth. 

 To create a gallery of 

learning to share 

with parents.  

 

Jungle shoe boxes  

 

 

Create a treasure 

hunt for Foundation 

 

Mini Olympics event 

with VR 



English 

  

Information text 
 

Instructions 

 
 

Non - fiction 
 

Fiction  
 
 

Stories by the same 
author 

 
Explanation text 

Story from another 

culture 

Poetry 

 
Story about fantasy 

worlds 
 

Non-chronological 
report 

 
animation  

 
Non - fiction  

 
 

Maths 
 

2D shapes 
 

Direction  
 

Measurement 
Capacity Time 

RE 
 

 

Creation 
And Sacraments  

Prayers, Feasts and 
Saints 

Other Faiths 
Advent 

Christmas 

Christmas - Epiphany 
Revelation 

Prayers, Feasts and 
Saints 

Other Faith 

Easter 
Pentecost and 

Mission 

Other religions  
 

Journey in Love  

PSHE/SMSC 
Year 1 

 

How do we decide 
how to be safe?  

what can we do with 
money? 

 

How do we keep 
safe?  

(road, fire, stranger)  

How do we keep 
safe?  

(road, fire, stranger)  
How do we feel?  What makes us special?  

Year 2  How can we help? 
What is bullying? 
 
E-safety/antibullying 

How can we be 
healthy?  
 
Keeping physically 
healthy 

What is the same and 
different about us? 
 
Journey in Love 

How do we show our 
feelings? 
 
Mental health 

How can we keep safe in 
different places? 
 
Road safety/ Fire 
safety/Stranger Danger 

Science 
 

To understand how 
the properties of 

materials make them 
fit for purpose. 

 
To learn about the 

body and body parts. 
 

 

Healthy eating - 
training to be an 

astronaut. 
   

To understand 
life cycles of humans 

and animals. 

To observe and 
describe plants and 
find out about basic 

needs.  

To learn about sea 
creatures and their 

food chains.  

To observe and describe 
plants and find out about 

basic needs.  

Art and 
design  

To design a 
superhero outfit 
using a variety of 

materials 
 

to use a range of 
materials creatively 

Brian Pollard  
 

Water 
colours/pastels  

 
to develop a wide 
range of art and 

design techniques in 
using colour, pattern, 

To create their own 
carnival art using a 

range of tools 
 

to use drawing, 
painting and 

sculpture to develop 

Sketching  

Art around the world 
 
about the work of a 
range of artists, craft 
makers and designers, 
describing the 
differences and 



to design and make 
products 

texture, line, shape, 
form and space 

and share their ideas, 
experiences 

and imagination 

similarities between 
different practices and 
disciplines, and making 
links to their own work 

Computing 
Esafety – 
ongoing 

throughout 
the year 

 

E- Safety  

Programming  

Pictograms  

Spreadsheets  

 

 

Lego builders  Spreadsheets  

Technology outside 

of school.  

Animated story 

books  

Coding  

Technology outside 

school  

Design and 
technology 

 

puppets  

To prepare a variety 
of healthy dishes. 

 
To design and create 

a rocket using 3D 
shapes. 

To understand where 
food comes from. 

 

To select appropriate 
materials to create a 

pirate puppet. 
 

 

Geography 
 

 
Yr 1 ongoing – To 
study changes in 
season 

To learn which 
countries make up 
the UK and their 

capital cities. 

 

To use simple 
fieldwork and 

observational skills to 
study the immediate 

environment. 
To study a 

contrasting locality. 

To use aerial images 
and other models to 
create simple plans 

and maps, using 
symbols. 

To name and locate 
the 7 continents and 

5 oceans. 

Understand geographical 
similarities and 

differences by studying 
the human and physical 
geography in the small 

area of the UK and 
contrasting non 

european country.  

History 
 

To recognise the 
legacy of Florence 

Nightingale. 
Guy Fawkes  

To research the 
achievements of Neil 

Armstrong. 

To learn about 
changes in living 

memory. 

 

To recognise and 
celebrate significant 
local people i.e. Sir 

Francis Drake. 
 

Mayflower  

 

Music 
 

  
play tuned and 

untuned instruments  

use their voices 
expressively and 

creatively by singing 
songs and speaking 
chants and rhymes  

musically     

experiment with, 
create, select and 
combine sounds 
using the inter-

related dimensions of 
music 

Listen with 
concentration and 

understanding to a range 
of high-quality live and 

recorded music 



 

PE 

  

1 
Gait, skip, jump, 
lunge and leap 

Symmetry/ 
asymmetry throwing/Catching  Dynamics Mini Olympics 

2 Body shape 

 


